
From:  
Sent: 03 August 2019 12:00 

To: Planning 
Subject: NORTH ARMS, WROXTON. PLANNING APPLICATION 19/001148/F 

 
PROPOSED KITCHEN EXTRACTOR FAN 
I am more than concerned with the kitchen being so close to my house and garden. Photo. showing 
how close this will be from my bedroom window as under.   
 
The proposal indicates the kitchen will have a low level extraction and discharge of cooking fumes 
will will directly affect my property and  Lavender Cottage.  We will both have the noise and odour 
directing into our properties and garden.  There is the chimney (unused) above the North Arms 
sign.  Could the extractor be directed there? 
 
I am deeply concerned about this and strongly object to this extractor fan and the proposed site for 
this. 
 
PARKING 
I am also concerned about the parking in the village as the North  Arms  will have many more covers 
than ever before as a village pub.  We already have many cars parked in the village especially at 
weekends with visitors to the collage and even returning villagers not being able to park their cars. 
 
Sylvia Brough,  "Woodcote"' Mills Lane, Wroxton. 
 
 

 



 
 


